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Reeck, Amanda

From: Araki and Priebe <jcpmka@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 10:13 AM
To: Reeck, Amanda
Cc: Courtney Flora; Garrett Benson
Subject: GRDE15-0004

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Amanda, 
 
We are requesting an extension for the submittal of the Blasting plan until February 8th so that any 
relevant findings from the geotechnical analysis we have commissioned on the steep slope area can be 
incorporated into the Blasting Plan.  As we discussed previously in person, we believe the geotechnical 
report will be completed on or around February 1st, and  it will take a few days for ERP to make any 
final updates to the Blasting Plan as well as obtain our sign off along with legal counsel.  
 
Additionally, and further to our earlier email, an ESD survey was completed by Core Design this week 
and results of that survey should be available soon for review by our Traffic Consultant. The current 
deadline for submittal of proof surrounding the required ESD is January 19, 2019. We are requesting an 
extension of that deadline to February 8th, so that additional submittals based upon the ESD survey 
can be prepared. 
 
As you know, with regard to the request for a revised TIR, our engineers are still working with KC to try 
to obtain the requested relevant documents, thus it is highly likely we will need to request additional 
time for meetings and submittals surrounding that request. Once the requested documents are 
available from KC, we will have a better understanding of the timeframes needed and will send you a 
separate email to discuss those issues. 
 
John Priebe 
Raging River Quarry, LLC 
 
 


